NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION GCOMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Jenuary 16, 1957

¥r. P, K. Cosper

Skelly 0311 Company
Box 426
Farmington, N, M,

Dear Mr, Cospert

We are, by this letter, granting tentative approval for the
dunl completion of the Skelly 0il Company #11 Jicarilla “C®
well loczted 1450' from the South line and 1190* from the
Vest line of Section 27-2R-~5W, Rio Arriba County, lew Mexico,

After completlon of the well, application for final approval
should be mede to Mr, A, L., Porter, Jr., Secretary and
Director of %ze Commission, Box £7l, Santa Fe, New Mexico,
If we can h¢ of further sssistence, please contact us,

Yours very truly,

4¢ E. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

ARK/rc

cc: Mr. Warren Mankin
0.C.C., Santa Fe
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